
LAKEHILL SHORT MAT TOURNAMENT 
 

 

 

As one season begins, another ends. 

On Saturday & Sunday March 8th & 9th, JDF was represented at the Lakehill 
Interclub Mixed Short Mat Tournament by two teams. A total of 16 teams were 
competing, with one team from Duncan and another from Nanaimo. 

It was a weekend of tough competition, a lot of fun and we are proud to say 
the JDF team of Mary Darling, Kim Engelstad and Nick May came 2nd, with 
their only loss being the final game.  

Well Done, Mary, Kim & Nick! 

Team:  Sharon Ward, Sharon Kennedy and Jim Ward. 
Team:  Mary Darling, Kim Engelstad and Nick May, who was willing to be a 
JDF player for the weekend.  
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